BLUE RIBBON CHAPTER AWARD

All participating chapters will be recognized at SRD 2017
From January 1, 2016 thru December 31, 2016

Chapter name and number # ,

Return form to: Judy Pettit, 523 N. Main St., Gloversville, NY 12078 by 1/31/2017

We welcomed new members this year. Yes ; How many? ; No

We have an active new member coach who welcomes, supports, and answers questions for new
members. Yes No

We provide each new member with a copy of “My Day One” and the TOPS Rules and explain how to use
these great tools. Yes No

We presented TOPS Chapter Programs. The following were used:

We used the following TOPS materials and certificates from the TOPS Website

We awarded weight loss achievements: Weekly Monthly Yearly

We called “No Meetings” only when forced to do so by weather, problems with meeting space or
holidays. Yes No

We have KOPS in our chapter Yes No

We award our KOPS regularly by

(If more space is needed, please use back of form)

We include our KOPS in contests Yes No

Our newest KOPS reached goal on

We invited our Area Captain to participate in our meeting on
We invited our Coordinator to participate in our meeting on '

We attended and took part in the following area events:

Walks Yes No Health Fairs Yes No

Fall Rally Yes No inspiration Day/Workshop Yes No

Officer Workshops Yes No SRD Yes No



